
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 Our Ref: FOI2016-168   Date: December 2016 

 
Subject: Disciplinary proceedings– social media 
 
 
This request asked: 
 

Please can you advise on the number of employees disciplined for the misuse of social 
media within your organisation over the last four years? 
 

No SFO staff have been disciplined for misuse of social media in the years 2013, 2014, 2015 and 
2016.  
 
 
 


